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Himachal Pradesh

Telephone No.0177-2653120 Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-2812882
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Dated: Shimla-171001 the November, 2019

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.
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Subject: - Measures regarding underage driving amongst School Children.

In compliance with the Supreme Court Committee on Road Safety letter no.

| -]
08/2014/CoRS8(Vol.3) dated: 22/10/2019 regarding meeling to discuss road salely in

Flimachal Pradesh. |

In this connection, as you all are aware that the issue of underage drivers is
quite apparent on roads. One can notice several underage drivers at every nook & cof'rﬁél'. For
school Children it is fun and fashion to ride on a Bike/Car. Parents too sometimes lel their
underage kids drive vehicles willingly. Therefore, you are hereby directed to issue necessary

instructions to all the Heads of the inslitutions under your control to keep a vigil on such

cases if found and take up the matter with parents of the concerned student. Further, School
management & parents should join hands with the police to curb underage driving Lliwz'ub_\'
reducing fatal road aceidents. ‘

Kindly personal attention may be given in the matter.
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Joint Director of IHigher Educnli!m (C)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 |
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-171001 the November, 2019
Copy-for information and necessary action to:-
1. The Director Transport, Himachal Pradesh Shimla w.r.t. letter no. 12-
2(1)/88-Road Safety-Vol-XII 1081654 dated: 04/11/2019.
# Superintendent IT Cell with request to uploac
Departmental website.
3. Guard File.

same on the
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Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
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